
Bob Noyes Joined CWEB, in the spring of 2017 and is serving as the 
treasurer of the Dallas Crime Watch Executive Board, representing 
the Northwest Division of the Dallas. Bob was the 2012 Volunteer of 
the year for the Dallas Police Department.  He is the current 
President of the Walnut Hill Homeowners Association and has been 
Chairperson of the Walnut Hill VIP group for the past eight years, 
where citizens patrol their neighborhood in their own vehicles 
watching for any suspicious or unusual activity. The VIP group has 
frequently reported garage doors left open, gates open and packages 
on resident porches while working in conjunction with the Northwest 
DPD officers. The VIP group continually stresses “See Something, Say 
Something” as a reminder for neighbors to watch out for their 

neighbors. In 2004 Bob retired from Fisher Price where he worked in the Power Wheels Division as a 
merchandiser in the north central Texas area. 


